
Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for your recent submission for the [Exhibit Title] at [Museum Name]. We appreciate 

the time and effort you invested in your proposal. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to include your 

exhibit in our upcoming seasonal showcases. The selection process was highly competitive, and 

we received many outstanding proposals. 

We encourage you to consider submitting your proposal for future opportunities, as we value the 

creativity and passion evident in your work. 

Thank you once again for your interest in [Museum Name]. We wish you all the best in your 

endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


